
We live in rural Yamhill county on Bald Peak. I am concerned that without regulation, there will be a growth of cannabis facilities (we 
already see it out here). They build unsightly, gated and barbed wired facilities right next to our homes & estates. They then process 
the cannabis & create horrible smells for weeks on end. This is so unpleasant to live around and de values our homes & properties. 
Please limit the processing of cannabis to industrial parks where the chemicals & off odors can be controlled and managed. These 
are not neighborly farms. I believe the Chehalem mountain fire was started by employees of a newly acquired cannabis farm 
property in Hillsboro. The disregard to industrial safety is evident with the destruction that fire caused. I am In support of limiting 
cannabis operations in rural areas. Thank you


